
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/30/2017 9:30:47 PM
Subject: Re: Invite - General Assembly Women’s Caucus - during session

​Remind me on Jan. 15


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 1:52 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Invite - General Assembly Women’s Caucus - during session
 

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

Sent from my iPhone
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